
From: Dorothy Jones 
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 5:20 PM 
To: Georgia Gould (Cllr) 
Subject: Save Museum Street  
 

Dear Georgia Gould 

 

Ref 2021/2954/P One Museum Street 

 

I am writing to ask you not to give planning permission for the proposed new 

tower block at 1 Museum Street. It will blight the street scene when viewed 

from the steps of the British Museum. If more housing is required please 

consider refurbishing the existing block which is there 

 

Thank you 

 

Dorothy Jones 

 

56 Windsor Road, London N7 6JL 

 

Dorothy Jones 

 


